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I have decided that the 4th sensor will be an IR beacon and IR detector to help guide Jeffery towards the target.  I have also come up with the name Jeffery the Tagnificent for my robot.  I am still waiting for my programmer to arrive for the board so I can test to see if it works.  Also I don’t know if I should be waiting to learn to make cables.  I would rather have a cable for my LCD when I test then wire wrap that I will have to undo later.  I need to order more parts before the next weekly report but I am still getting a lot of insite from the class lectures and this makes me hesitant to start buying.
